
EXPLANATION FOR WITHDRAWAL 

 

 The applicant is withdrawing its displacement application in response to the letter it received 

from the FCC Video Division dated August 1, 2022 in which the staff determined the incoming 

interference to W13CS-D is insufficient to qualify for displacement relief under 47 CFR § 74.787(a)(4).  


